

September 21, 2023

City of Waukesha 201 Delafield Street Waukesha, WI 53188

Dear Rebecca:

Thank you for the opportunity to continue our partnership for the Waukesha Parade Permanent Memorial Fund by allowing employees to donate through payroll deduction.

Attached is the application and documents requested. This letter is to confirm that you may use the Waukesha County Community Foundation's name in the Annual Charity Drive.

Please let me know if you have further questions and when you would like to secure my signature for notarization.

Sincerely,

Melissa Baxter

President